



Bruce A. Chabner, MD

Professor of Medicine,

Harvard Medical School

Director of Clinical Research,

Massachusetts General Hospital Cancer Center

55 Fruit Street, Lawrence House Room 214 Boston, Massachusetts 02114

E-mail: bchabner@partners.org Administrative Tel: (617) 724-3200

Fax: (617) 643-2683

February 13, 2012

Mr. Rick Fingerman Financial Planning Association of Massachusetts 275 Grove Street Suite 2-400 Newton, MA 02466

Dear Mr. Fingerman,

I am delighted to inform you that you were nominated and have been selected as part of the one hundred, Massachusetts General Hospital Cancer Center's annual fundraiser honoring 100 individuals and groups whose diligence and discoveries, philanthropy and passion have helped advance the fight against cancer. We're thrilled to honor you for your leadership role at the Financial Planning Association of Massachusetts and your dedication to helping cancer patients and their families manage the significant financial burden that treatment can cause.

As part of this year's the one hundred, you will be honored at a dinner on Thursday, June 7, 2012 at the Westin Boston Waterfront. We have reserved two complimentary tickets for you and a guest. Funds raised at the event will support the Cancer Center's patient care, research, education and community outreach programs.

Members of the one hundred will be featured in a limited-edition tribute book, on our one hundred website and on our Facebook page, which will include excerpts from your nomination and a photograph. Someone from the Mass General Development Office will contact you within the next week to discuss your photograph for the book.

To learn more, visit our website at www.theonehundred.org or become a fan of the one hundred on Facebook. If you have any questions, please contact Raquel Morales at 617-724-2818 or rmorales2@partners.org.

Your commitment as a resource for cancer patients and their families during a difficult time is truly inspirational. Congratulations on this outstanding recognition—please know how grateful the Mass General Cancer Center is for all that you do to advance cancer care.

Sincerely,

Bruce Chabner, MD

Pruce a. Chaper

Director of Clinical Research

p.s. The Mass General Cancer Center's one hundred committee would like to invite you to attend the official announcement of **the one hundred** taking place on Thursday, May 10 from 10-11 am at the Bulfinch tent here at MGH. An official e-vite will be sent closer to the date.